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“There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under heaven.”
            Ecclesiastes 3:1
Dear Friends,

 If you will permit me, I think I am going to be a bit pensive, wistful, and philosophical for a minute. 
As I write this, Carol´s and my second child, Helen, is about to graduate from Presbyterian College. I can´t 
believe how quickly time flies by. When we moved here nearly ten years ago, Stuart was just about to start the 
9th grade, Helen was entering 7th grade, and Ben was going into the 4th grade. Now, Carol and I are about to 
boast of having two college graduates, with a third one about to enter his sophomore year in college!
 The past year has given me new insight into the passage from Ecclesiastes from which I quoted 
above: There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under heaven. I have a much greater 
appreciation for the transient nature of life than I did just one year ago. The past year Carol and I have 
become “empty nesters”, we have celebrated 25 years of marriage, we have witnessed God´s amazing grace 
through the miraculous recovery of our niece from a horrible head injury in Spain, we have had to address 
health issues in the older generation of both of our families, we have endured the grief of losing a good friend, 
and we have watched with tremendous pride as our children have grown and matured in wonderful ways. 
Indeed, there is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under heaven!
 Through all the changes we have experienced and witnessed, one thing has been constant for us: 
God´s faithfulness. No matter what we have faced—whether in joy or in sorrow, anguish or excitement, in the 
peaks as well as the valleys—through it all, God is good, and his steadfast love endures forever.
I say this because I know that we all go through different seasons of life, both individually and as a church. I 
hope that through whatever season in which you find yourself, you will be assured that God loves you and is 
with you, and that you will cling to God in faith.

 Ok, so much for waxing philosophical! A couple of quick reminders for you:

  1. Our summer worship schedule begins May 24. Starting then, we will have one   
   worship service, at 10:00 a.m.
  2. Vacation Bible School is going to be upon us in short order. It will take place June  
   8-12. I sincerely hope you will help Debbie and the Children´s Ministry in any way you  
   can. There are plenty of opportunities for service. This is one of the most important  
   ways we reach children in this community.
  3. Confirmation	will	take	place	during	worship	at	11:00	on	May	17. We have a small, but  
   wonderful, class of students who are preparing to make their profession of faith.
  4. It´s time for students to apply for the Leland Scholarship; please contact the church  
   office for an application.
  5. Please	pray	for	our	Music	Director	Search	Committee, which will give an overview of  
   our progress to date during worship on May 3.

 There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under heaven. Don´t let those seasons 
pass you by! And embrace God´s faithful and abiding presence, grace and love.

Faithfully,
Steve



“How, then, can they call on the one they have not believed in? And how can they believe in the one they 
have not heard? And how can they hear without someone preaching to them? And how can they preach 
unless they are sent? As it is written, ‘How beautiful are the feet of those who bring good news’”
(Romans 10:14-15)

Let us thank God for the many “beautiful feet” that minister to us in so many ways here at 
Georgetown Presbyterian Church. And let us share the good news by extending invitations 
to others to join us in worship.

FINANCIAL UPDATE

Last Year This Year Budget
Difference 

Fav/(Unfav)

Contributions $237,221.25 $238,523.21 $242,134.09 ($3,610.88)

Other Receipts $7,532.24 $7,051.08 $7,400.00 ($348.92)

Total Revenues $244,753.49 $245,574.29 $249,534.09 ($3,959.80)

Expenses $263,079.90 $249,815.12 $264,722.82 $14,907.70

Net Total ($18,326.41) ($4,240.83) ($15,188.73) $10,947.90

Financial Report for April, 2015

Amounts shown in this schedule are actual as of April 27, 2015. Final numbers may vary slightly.



PERENNIALS

T H E  F U N  L O V I N G  M A T U R E  G R O U P !

Tuesday, May 5, is the last Pastoral Visitation 

lunch until the fall. This lunch is coordinated with 
the Presbyterian Homes lunch. Please plan to 
come; visit with friends; and enjoy a delicious 
meal prepared by Debbie and the Georgetown 
Presbyterian Women.

See you at 12 PM in the Fellowship Hall, 
Tuesday, May 5th.

Social Lunch
Tuesday, May 19th
12 noon
Fellowship Hall
Bring a covered dish to 
share.

The Perennials had a great year of fellowship, food and adventures. A special thank you to Bill Puckett for his 
leadership and guidance, to each of the participants and the monthly hosts/hostesses:

August - Rody and Pete Stegall
September - Nancy Corrigall

October - Jill and Al De Marchi
October - Kaye and Fred Thomas

November - Bill Puckett
January - Luan and Fritz Vinson
January - Rody and Pete Stegall

February - Priscilla and Bob Kearns
March - Jill and Al De Marchi

April - Jo and Stew Swift
and to Dean Brown and Pete Stegall for driving the bus to the events.

Have a wonderful, restful summer and we will see everyone in August to begin a new year of fun, fellowship 
and adventures!



   

PW Birthday Celebration and May Mission

Save the date for the May mission for GPW.
Sunday, May 17th, will be the day for the birthday offering in church and Monday, May 18th, will be the 

celebration of a birthday party at GPC. 
We want all the women to come to a salad supper and bring  a copy of their recipe. Hopefully, a cookbook 

can be compiled from that evening’s food. We will need salads, breads and maybe some appetizers that you 
might feel compelled to make. Possibly even some desserts but a birthday cake will be the center of attention. 

What exactly is the birthday offering? The birthday offering is a PW offering collected in the spring of each 
year to celebrate the blessings in the lives of Presbyterian Women. The offering funds up to 5 projects that 
are not included in ongoing general assembly mission support, such as agricultural development, child 
care, community organization, criminal justice, drug counseling, economic justice, elderly care, employment 
training, homelessness, literacy, violence and women’s concerns. 

Gifts can be given in church on May the 17th (envelopes will be in the pews) or at the birthday party on the 
18th of May. No guidelines are made. Just give as you are blessed. The original gift suggestion many years ago 
was a penny for each year of your life. 

This year the grant money will go to St.Therese of Lisieux in Memphis, TN and to the Bethesda Christian 
Community Center in Oxford, Ohio. 

Save the date and plan on a fun celebration on Monday evening, May 18th, at the church. Anyone interested 
in helping please call Kirby Johnstone at 240-1582.

Circles meet at the following times and locations, but please check with your circle leaders for any other 
changes to times and locations. 

Monday, May 11
Miriam Circle will meet at the church at 10:00 for the lesson, then meet at 12:00 noon for lunch at Five Rivers   

 Restaurant on Front Street.
Inez Strait 11:30 bag lunch in the Fellowship Hall

Leila Marvin Circle will meet at the home of Susan Davis at noon for May luncheon. 
Mary/Martha will have their end of the year potluck supper at the home of Sandie Booth at 5:30 PM. Circle   
 members should check their email to sign up for what dishes they want to bring.

Wednesday, May 13
Makarios (6 pm) in the Parlor

Thank you for a wonderful year of serving the Lord,  
studying the Word of God and sharing Christian fellowship.

The GPW Coordinating Team meets Monday, May 4, at 10:00 am  in the Fellowship Hall 
for the last meeting until fall of 2015.



Presbyterian USA
Presbyterian Women Honorary Life Membership 2015
An Honorary Life Membership (HLM) in
Presbyterian Women is conferred upon an individual
in recognition of faithful service in some area of the
church’s work. Moderators, teachers, leaders, officers,
pastors and missionaries have been among the 
recipients of this honor.

The funds derived from Honorary Life
Memberships are used for Presbyterian Women
leadership training costs, support of leadership
development events for women and training leaders 
for mission interpretation. Honorary Live Membership 
funds support Presbyterian Women’s Leadership 
Development grants.

Please submit names for consideration for
Presbyterian Women Honorary Life Membership in
the Presbyterian U.S.A. Return this form to the GPW
mailbox outside the church office or place in the 
offering.

Deadline is Monday, May 24, 2015.

I submit _________________________________________

_______________________________________________

for Presbyterian Women Honorary Life Membership. 
I feel this person should receive this honor because

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

Return this form to the GPW mailbox outside the church
office or place in the offering.
Deadline is May 24, 2015.

GPC Honorary Life Members:

Bertie McClary (1957)

Leila Ford (1965)

Kate Davis (1975)

Annie Huggins (1975)

Janie McDonald (1975)

Ella McKeithen (1975)

Lillie Tarbox (1975)

Cleo Leland (1977)

Marguarite Roberts (1977)

Ida Calhoun (1983)

Val Camlin (1984)
Jessie V. McClary (1984)
Dorothy (Dot) O’Rear (1984)

Maude B. Day (1985)

Eleanor Davidson (1986)

Theo K. LaBruce,(1987)

Mildred S. Schofield(1988)
Leeta (Lee) Power (1988)

Inez Strait (1989)
Peggy C. Lawrimore (1990)

Elizabeth (Lib) Freeman (1991)

Sara Huggins Milloway (1992)
Lorraine Ray (1993)

Agnes Powers (1994)

Anita M. Mott (1995)
Virginia (Gin) Hearl (1996)
Leila Marvin (1997)

Lucille G. Quattlebaum (1997)
Louise Coe Ford (1998)

Mildred Moskow Sloan (1998)
Mary Herbert Davis (1999)

Ramona HeppdingYoung (2000)

Zula Clark Bath (2001)

Arlene Wilcox Joseph (2002)
Virginia McClary Delatte (2002)
Vivian Jones McDonald (2003)
Velma Cannon Cook (2003)
Virge B. Harrington (2004)
Virginia Coon (2005)
Jewel Cannon (2006)

Florabel Joyce (Flo) Mabe (2007)

Carol Richburg Jayroe (2008)

Ernestine (Teeny) P. Henson (2010)

Juanita Siau (2011)
Sally Gillespie (2012)
Jean F. Moody (2013)

Luan Vinson (2014)



Hello again,

 It really is amazing, that we are in the month of May!  Our regular fall, winter and spring, activities are 

coming to a close.  The last Bridges Dinner and Bible Study will be Wednesday, May 13.  Our Sunday school 
classes will be taking a summer break beginning May 24.  The first of our 10:00 o’clock summer services begins 
on that date.  So, we are getting prepared to change into summer mode.  

 Kicking off our summer will be Vacation Bible School.  Once again, the dates are June 8th – 12th from 

9:00 am until 12:00 noon.  You will find a registration form in this month’s issue of The Columns.  Please 

fill one out for each child that will be attending. Children from 4 year old pre-k through fifth grade are 
encouraged to attend.  Remember, if you JUST completed 5th grade, you are still eligible to participate.  We 
would enjoy ONE MORE SUMMER with YOU!!  

 This year’s VBS will feature Paul. His message of Grace and the underground Church helped spread 
the good news of the gospel.  We have some great music, crafts, food and fellowship in store for you.  So, 
please make plans to attend.  

 During the summer, we do continue to have Children’s Worship.  Our summer Children’s Worship 
will be the continuation of the Grow, Proclaim, Serve Series that we use during the Sunday school hour.  Please 
join us as we move into another season of study. 

 Remember to keep our children in your prayers.

In Christ,

Debbie

June 8 - 12
9:00 AM - 12:00 Noon

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY



“Paul and His Message of Grace”

Vacation Bible School

June 8 - 12, 2015

9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Georgetown Presbyterian Church

Registration Form
(One per Family)

Name(s) and grade completed:  ________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

City:_________________________________________   State:___________  Zip:_______________________

Home Telephone:______________________    Cell:_________________________

Email:___________________________________________________________________________________

Number of family members participating in VBS?__________ Will parents be helping in VBS?_____________

EMERGENCY CONTACT(S):__________________________________________________________________
       NAME     NUMBER

________________________________________________________________________________________

Allergies or other medical conditions:__________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

Home church:_________________________________________

Name of a special friend your child might like to be with:___________________________________________



Youth House: 552 Black River Road Mail: 558 Black River Road 29440  Youth House Phone: 843-485-4632

MAY EDITION May 1, 2015

G P C YOUTH NEWS
Senior High Youth | Bruce’s Cell 843-485-2326 | Middle School Youth

High School Seniors

Katie Green: Graduating from 

Waccamaw High School. She 

plans to attend Presbyterian 

College.

Zachary Gunter: Graduating 

from Andrews High School. He 

will be attending Florence 

Darlington Technical College

Jeffery Rubillo: Graduating 

from South Carolina’s

Governor School for Science 

and Mathematics. He plans to 

attend Clemson.

Michael English: Graduating 

from Waccamaw High School.

We will recognize our seniors

at the 11:00 a.m. worship 

service on Sunday, May 31.

Youth Schedule

Middle School Youth: 

Wednesdays 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

Last MS is May 13.

Senior Highs: May 17-last 

regular schedule. Check 

Facebook page for updates.

Middle School Trip

Date: June 14 - 17

PARENTMEETING: JUNE 10

Registration: Balance of trip is divided into the following 

payments (May 15th $100, June 1st $100) all youth must be signed 

up by April 15th with deposit in hand! Space is limited!

Transportation: Chartered /Carolina Limousine

CLUE: We will be traveling through 3 states 1,012 miles round trip! 

We will have an activity Sunday night, 3 activities on Monday, and

1-2 activities on Tuesday, and return to Georgetown on Wednesday 

around 4:00 p.m.

Prepare: There will be a parent meeting on June 10th from 5:30 -

6:00 to inform parents on packing and “top secret” information about 

the trip.

We will be traveling with 3 adult advisors and 6 high school helpers.



CAMPING AT HUNTINGTON BEACH, SOUTH CAROLINA

The park´s campground is located west of the beach, just beyond the dune field that 
separates the Grand Strand ocean front from the rest of the park. There are 139 campsites 
that collectively can accommodate tent campers, RVs and everything in between. Hot 
showers and bathrooms are centrally located and are not far from any individual site.

   FAMILY CENTER COMMITTEE EVENT

      FAMILY AND YOUTH CAMPING 

      MAY 29-31, 2015

       HUNTINGTON BEACH STATE PARK

The time is here......the Family Center Committee is hosting a camping weekend May 29-

31, at Huntington Beach State Park. This is sure to be a fun filled event. We have a tent 
site reserved, but for those of you who have a camper or RV - feel free to reserve your 

own camp site. For those not wanting to camp, we will be 

having a picnic at one of the shelters on Saturday, May 30.

There is limited tent camping for this event. To ensure 

accurate count numbers, please signup on the sheet posted 

on the Family Center bulletin board behind the Sanctuary or 

contact Brenda Martin (joeandbrendamartin@yahoo.com).

Provide email/or cell number for text for camp info details.

For more park information visit the website:
http://www.huntingtonbeachstatepark.net

FAMILY CENTER



Lemonade in the Shade
            

 Lemonade in the Shade is scheduled to resume May 24 

immediately after the combined summer service. Once again, we are 

asking for bakers to contribute to this event by providing four dozen 

cookies. Four cookie bakers are needed for each Sunday beginning  May 
24 and continuing through August 30. Also, 2 servers are needed each 
Sunday.
 Signup sheet is in the office or the connector. You may also contact the 
church office, 546-5829, ext. 110.      

Cookie	Bakers:		4	Bakers	per	Sunday
 Each baker is asked to provide 4 - 5 dozen cookies and place on the table in the connector prior to  
 worship service.

Servers:	2	servers	per	Sunday
 Lemonade set-up usually requires 20-25 minutes. You may choose to set-up tables prior to the   
 service, or leave the service early. Please make note of the time involved to place cookies in baskets,  
 retrieve lemonade from kitchen, and place items on the tables.

Tables (2), trash cans (3) and a blue plastic container holding serving items, are located in the stairwell   
 directly across from the elevator.

Blue container holds tablecloths, baskets for cookies, doilies, napkins, napkin holders, cups, serving gloves,  
 trash bags, sugar free cookies, note card holders (to identify sugar free cookies, or cookies with   
 peanuts), zip lock bags.

Lemonade will be in the refrigerator in the kitchen. Two containers of Regular lemonade will be in the   
        containers with yellow lids, these have matching bases on which to set the containers. The One 
 container of Sugar-free lemonade will be the one with a black lid, it also has a matching base.
 Please take two pitchers of ice water, along with the lemonade, to the serving table.

Cookies should be on the table in connector. Baskets are to be lined with the large white napkins or doilies.  
 Fill with cookies and place baskets on tables. Please label the containers of the cookies containing  
 peanuts, nuts, or sugar-free cookies.

Leftover cookies can be placed in zip lock bags and left on the kitchen table. Place leftover lemonade in the  
          refrigerator. Leftover items will be used throughout the week with the children. You do not   
 need to wash the lemonade containers. Please rinse, and leave in the sink. We will run them through  
 the dishwasher on Mondays.

One last note, we love to see our children involved with service to others. So, if you have your children 
helping you serve, please make sure they wear gloves and are supervised. We want to 
train them in every good work and deed.

Thank you for your willingness to assist in this facet of service and worship. 

For questions, contact:
 Jean Cross – 546-9293 (home)    203-526-4296 (cell)    

email: crossje1123@yahoo.com



The Service to Community committee has approximately $12,000 in the Charitable Funds 
account to be used for one time expenses for charitable organizations. Funds have been allocated 
to Helping Hands, The Red Cross and SC Cares. If anyone is aware of a worthy charitable 
organization, please send information to the following committee members for presentation to 
the committee. The designation of the gift should support an activity or effort that is consistent 
with the Christian vision of the gospel.

Dean Brown, carradeanbrown@aol.com
 Jamie Dozier, Pamela.Dozier@Hgtc.edu

Evie Gibson, belleislebelle.ymail.com

 Tom Johnston, njohnston@sc.rr.com
Happy Wilcox, happywilcox@hotmail.com

Johnny Weaver, johnny@johnnyweaver.com

Tuesday, May 5 is the combined monthly Pastoral visitation lunch and the annual Presbyterian Homes 

lunch with residents from Florence and Summerville visiting and enjoying our hospitality. Please make 
sure to attend this highly anticipated event and visit with friends and share a delicious meal prepared and 
served by Debbie Barron and our wonderful Presbyterian Women. A special thank you to Nina Stuckey for 
once again coordinating the Presbyterian Homes luncheon. 

Wednesday, May 15 is the last night for BRIDGES for the summer! Thank you Debbie and your wonderful 
volunteers for feeding us and we will see you in the kitchen in September!

SERVICE TO COMMUNITY 

COMMITTEE NEWS

Kitchen 

News



CHILDREN’S CHURCH
May      Debbie Barron

COMMUNION
8:45am		 Service
5/3  Harvey Brown
              Tom Johnston
  

NURSERY
5/3  Kelly Nash
5/10  Katherine Morris
5/17  Jan O’Tuel
5/24  Laura Glazier
5/31  Melissa Chastain

GREETERS 
8:45am		 Service
May 3  Terry Dillinger, Laura Glazier
May 10  Leesa Meador, Carol Wilkins
May 17  Priscilla and Bob Kearns 

11:00am	 Service
5/3  Peggie Harrelson, Ginger McNeill 
5/10  
5/17  

10:00am	 	Service
5/24  Happy and Norman Wilcox
5/31  Wendy and Danny Siau
  

USHERS
8:45am		 	Service
5/3  Libby and Larry * Michau, 
  Laura and Mike Glazier
5/10  Priscilla and Bob* Kearns,
  Laura and Mike Glazier
5/17  Laura and Mike* Glazier,
  Nancy Rubillo
 
11:00am	 	Service
5/3   Jo Swift*, Mark Nash, 
   Mark Alan Nash
5/10   Dean Brown*, Ellis O’Tuel, 
   Lois and Carl Fisher
5/17   Lee Talbot*, Carol Mabe, 
   Hollace Tuttle, Doug Wilson

10:00am	 	Service
5/24   Carol* and Edwin Jayroe
5/31   Carol* and Edwin Jayroe

 *Denotes head usher.

CONGREGATIONAL SUPPORT

ELDER OF THE DAY
	8:45am	 Service
 5/3  Harvey Brown
 5/10  Johnny Weaver
 5/17  Tom Johnston 
 
 11:00am	 Service
 5/3  Ellis O’Tuel
 5/10  Kenneth Wood
 5/17  Keith Wilcox
 
	10:00am	 Service
 5/24  Terry Dillinger
 5/31  Jean Power

   John Leland Scholarship

 It is the time of year for John Leland Scholarship! If you  are 

graduating from high school or starting your sophomore year 

in college, please obtain an application from the church office. Deadline for all 
applications is May 21, 2015.



5/1   Alex High
  Joy Talbot
5/2  Gladys Stokes
5/3   Jan O’Tuel
5/4   Zoey Baker
  Randy Habeck
5/10   John McBride
  Maryanne Schwab
5/11   Mary O’Donnell
5/12   Nicole Cyr
5/14   Graham Osteen, II
  Lisa Swann
5/16  Katherine Mitchum
5/17   Robin Leach
5/18   Eileen Johnson
5/19  Austin Siau
  Rody Stegall

5/21   Betty English
5/23   Karen English
  Sid Smith
5/24   Cal Dawson, Jr.
5/25   Brooke Harpine
  Happy Johnson
  Mark Nash
  Pete Ridley
5/26   Mark Alan Nash
5/27   Courtney Butler
5/28  Gladys Barrineau
5/29   Bob Bethea
5/30   Lucy Abraham
  Jennifer Dawson

5/1         Joyce and Bob Hammond
         Estelle and Salters McClary, Jr.
5/17              Jessica & Craig Sasser
5/18         Lee and Mike Piepenbring
5/25         Beth and J.L. McAlister
5/31         Patty and Tom Shortt

MEMORIALS

PASTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Loving Memory of Lorraine Hanson Ray and Michael Edwin Ray
   by Philip Ray
In Loving Memory of Lorraine Hanson Ray and Michael Edwin Ray
   by Lucy Ray

MEMORIAL GARDEN
In Loving Memory of Keith Corrigall
   by Tara C. Corrigall

UNDESIGNATED
In Loving Memory of Greg Purple
   by Patricia Zine

ANNIVERSARIES 



Won’t you take time to each day to let God speak to you through His Word? Listed below is a series of daily readings 
from the Bible. You are encouraged to spend a few minutes in the morning to let the scriptures soak into your heart. 
You may choose to begin each day by reading the psalm of the week. There is a single text listed for each weekday and 
Saturday; the Sunday texts are the Old Testament, Epistle and Gospel lectionary selections that are incorporated into our 
worship services (Note: during the time between Easter and Pentecost, the Old Testament lesson is replaced by a reading 
from Acts). One suggestion for daily reading would be to engage with the text through a process known as “Lectio 
Divina” (a Latin term that simply means “Divine Reading”). 

“Then the Lord said... ‘I will rain down 
bread  from heaven for you. The people 
are to go out each day and gather enough 
for that day.’ ...The people of Israel called 
the bread manna.”
   Numbers 16:4, 31

“One does not live on bread alone but on 
every word that comes from the mouth of 
the Lord.”  Deuteronomy 8:3

STAYING CLOSE TO GOD
Friday, May 1      Colossians 1:15-29
Saturday, May 1   Ephesians 3:14-21

LOVE ONE ANOTHER
Psalm of the Week:  Psalm 128

Sunday, May 3  Acts 8:26-40
    1 John 4:7-21
    John 15:1-8
Monday, May 4  Romans 12:9-21
Tuesday, May 5  Colossians 3:12-17
Wednesday, May 6  Galatians 5:1-15
Thursday, May 7  1 John 2:7-17
Friday, May 8   1 John 3:1-18
Saturday, May 9  1 John 4:7-21

THAT ALL MAY BE ONE
Psalm of the Week:  Psalm 133
 
Sunday, May 10  Acts 10:44-48
    1 John 5:1-6
     John 15:9-17
Monday, May 11  1 Peter 1:13-25
Tuesday, May 12  Titus 3:1-11
Wednesday, May 13  Philemon 1-25
Thursday, May 14  Hebrews 13:1-25
Friday, May 15  2 Timothy 1:1-14
Saturday, May 16  1 Thessalonians 1:2-10

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT
Psalm of the Week:  Psalm 104

Sunday, May 17  Acts 1:15-17, 21-26
    1 John 5:9-13
     John 117:6-19
Monday, May 18  Ephesians 4:17-32
Tuesday, May 19  Ephesians 3:14-21
Wednesday, May 20  Ezekiel 39:21-29
Thursday, May 21  2 Corinthians 1:3-11
Friday, May 22  2 Corinthians 8:1-15
Saturday, May 23  1 Corinthians 13:1-13

POWER BEYOND OUR OWN
Psalm of the Week:  Psalm 107

Sunday, May 24  Acts 2:1-21 
Pentecost Sunday  Romans 8:22-277 
    John 15:26-27; 16:4b-15
Monday, May 25  1 Timothy 4:1-5
Tuesday, May 26  1 John 4:1-6
Wednesday, May 27  1 Corinthians 3:10-17
Thursday, May 28  Joel 2:26-29
Friday, May 29  Acts 20:17-24
Saturday, May 30  2 Corinthians 1:12-22

GOD IN THREE PERSONS
Psalm of the Week:  Psalm 80

Sunday, May 31  Isaiah 6:1-8
(Trinity Sunday)  Romans 8:12-17
     John 3:1-17
Monday, June 1  Deuteronomy 6:4-25
Tuesday, June 2  John 5:19-25
Wednesday, June 3  1 Corinthians 12:1-13
Thursday, June 4  Ephesians 1:1-14
Friday, June 5   Colossians 1:1-14
Saturday, June 6  John 16:1-11

Note: Scripture readings and weekly themes are 
taken from Norman Shawchuck and Rueben Job, 

A Guide to Prayer for All God's People, (Nashville: 
Upper Room Books, 1990). [MM0906]

MANNA IN THE MORNING
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

Jesus said, “...Holy Father, protect them in your name that you have given me,
 so that they may be one, as we are one...” 

John 17:11


